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Uzbekistan Airways is pleased to announce the resumption of flights on the Tashkent
– Samarkand – Tashkent route. The first flights are scheduled to take place on 14, 15
and 16 December 2021. The schedule of the flights is available on the airline’s
official website.

Airline tickets can be purchased on the official website of the airline, at Uzbekistan
Airways Sales branch or from airline’s agents.
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